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Semicoa Relocation Update – DLA Audit Status 

For more Information or Datasheets, please contact: 
Protec GmbH 

Phone: +49 89/6602923 
eMail: sales@protec-semi.com 

Semicoa has completed the move to its new location having Wafer Fab,

Assembly, and Test capabilities reside at OSI Optoelectronics, Inc. with

Corporate Headquarters located at 12525 Chadron Avenue, Hawthorne,

CA 90250. The company name, Semicoa and the Cage code, 34156, and

your factory contacts all remain the same.

The original Semicoa equipment accompanies management and a core

team of trained operators who made the transition to the new location. In

addition, Semicoa now shares OSI Optoelectronics, Inc. corporate

resources for Quality, Facilities, Compliance, and IT support.

Before the relocation, Semicoa created a significant amount of finished

goods inventory consisting of die and packaged devices to support

customer needs during the transition.

On January 19, 2024, Semicoa completed a successful DLA audit for

QML re‐certification of the Hawthorne, CA facility. Qualification lots for

new packaged part production start immediately. In the meantime,

Semicoa has been certified to support customer requirements for solder

finishing and element evaluation for die orders for products in inventory

prior to the completion of the packaged part re‐qualification effort.

We expect to complete qualification for the Assembly and Test of all JAN

quality levels no later than the end of 2024. Be sure to inform us of your

critical requirements and we will make every effort to meet your needs.

We appreciate your continued support during this transition.


